AGREEMENT


Considering the recommendations provided by the Independent Review Committee of GAVI, we understand the necessities regarding the strengthening of the cold chain in order to make sure the introduction of new vaccines in 2013 (Pneumococco) and 2014 (Rotavirus) is without any risks of deterioration. The undersigned, the Guinean Government, the WHO, the UNICEF and Plan Guinea-Bissau, are committed through this agreement to strengthen the cold chain capacity, both at central level and in the different sanitary areas of the country until October 2012, with a view to meet the recommendations mentionned above.
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For the Guinean Government:					For the WHO:
Camilo Simões Pereira						Allarangar Youkouide
Minister of Health						Representative in Guinea Bissau



For The UNICEF						For Plan Guinea Bissau
Geoffrei Martin Wiffin						Fadimata Allanchar
Representative in Guinea Bissau				Representative in Guinea Bissau
